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Robert Bisley

From: Ben Hewett
Sent: Friday, 29 March 2019 2:44 PM
To: IPCN Enquiries Mailbox
Cc: Robert Bisley; Olivia Hyde
Subject: Cockle Bay Wharf redevelopment SSD Application and GANSW request

To the Planning Assessment Commission Panel Chair, 
 
I refer to our meeting of 20th March 2019 with the Commission for the proposed Cockle Bay Wharf redevelopment 
SSD Application. 
 
Upon reflection following the meeting, the GANSW attendees did not have the comprehensive technical knowledge 
of the project to be able to respond to the issues raised as our involvement is only with the proposed future Design 
Excellence strategy. Therefore, GANSW requests that the Commission disregard the information discussed at this 
meeting and refer to Peter Weber’s advice dated July 2018. 
 
If the Commission has any questions further to this advice, we would be happy to respond in writing. 
 
Regards 
Ben 
 

 
 
 
Ben Hewett 
A/ Government Architect 
 
Government Architect NSW 
L3, 320 Pitt Street, Sydney NSW 2000 
GPO Box 39, Sydney NSW 2001  
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